December 18, 2002

Essig's Tree & Landscape
Brian Essig

16040 Hayes Ave.
Carver, MN 55315

Dear Brian:

On behalf of everyone at Passport to Design, | would like to thank you and
Essig's Tree & Landscape for working with us in this first season of Passport to
Design. All in all, we're pleased with the way the programs look and hope you will
be too.

Enclosed is a VHS copy of the episode in which your product appears. The first
broadcast of this episode is currently scheduled for 10:30am-EST on 1/6/03:
There are repeat airings of this episode scheduled to air at 3:00pm EST on
1/8/03, 10:00am EST on 1/18/03, 10:30am EST on 1/27/03, and 3:00pm EST on
1/29/03, 10:30am EST on 3/4/03, and 3:00pm EST on 3/6/03. The Travel
Channel is planning to air each episode of Passport to Design several times this
season, and these times are subject to change. Please check the TV schedule
at www.discovery.com for additional airings of your episode.

Thanks again for all your help this season Brian. We look forward to working with
you again on future episodes.

Best regards,
’gdgwm

Lynn Younglove

Assistant Producer
952-955-3488

lyounglove @thefilmzoo.com

TWO BY FOUR PRODUCTIONS INC,

13911 Ridgedale Drive Suite 411 Minnetonka, MN 55305
952-545-0011 = fax 952-545-0050



